



AUTUMN TERM - NEWSLETTER - Issue 11 - 4 December

Dear Parents and Carers,

Another week has flown by and already we are putting up Christmas decorations, thinking about cards and performances, and looking forward to the festive break. I would like to thank Sarah Daniel at Pengelly Garden Centre for kindly donating our trees again this year—they look wonderful.

The children are continuing to be an absolute credit to our school; they are positive, happy and hardworking. I am delighted every week to speak to the children via zoom at our 'Celebration Collective Worship' and hear about all the exciting things that they have been up to recently. You will notice on page 2 of this newsletter that we have a new incentive, our weekly walkers, which is a whole school approach to exercise and wellbeing using our new step counters. This week the children across the school put together their weekly step totals to make over one million steps!

1.196,396 to be precise...
As we all know, exercise is a key to promoting both physical and mental wellbeing and we are very proud of the efforts the children have put in

to reach this total...

I wonder what the total will be for next week?

With best wishes for a lovely weekend, Caroline Jarrett

Weekly Attendance

Our Attendance for the week 23rd Nov to 27th Nov was

Kwilkyn Class 98.86%

Lostledan Class 89.42%

Pedrevan Class 100%

TOTAL 94.94 %

Reading Karate

Well done to Lottie who has gained a white band

&

Max, Henry & James who have gained a yellow band

Last Week's Dojo Pointers

Kwilkyn - Paddy & Evie Walker
PE Dojo—Jack
Lostledan - Lexi & Sebastian
Pedrevan - Thomas

Heads Award

Freddie, Keah & William Well done to all of you!

Christmas Cards

If the children would like to write and hand out Christmas cards for others at school this year, we would like to ask that all cards are brought into school by Friday 11th December.

To ensure this will be done safely, the cards will be placed into a central box, then sorted on Friday 11th into three piles (one for each class). The piles will then be left for 72 hours, before the cards are then handed out in their classrooms.

Hopefully these precautions will ensure that our Christmas cards can be handed out safely.

Thank you

INSET DAYS

We have the remaining Inset Days this School Year

Friday 11th June 2021

At Celtic Cross Education... we nurture, we learn, we achieve together.

Reminders

Can we just remind everyone that parents should not be entering the school grounds.

If you require the school office please ring or email and we will make contact with you. If you have any paperwork for the office please can you leave it in the green post box by the entrance to the office.

If your child is absent from school please ring or email the office so we can complete the registers accordingly. Please can you do this by 9.30am as we have to complete a DfE return each day.

Accelerated Reader

Well done to this week's Accelerated Readers

Jessie, Charlie, Jack, Oliver, Isabel

Amelia & Elijah

Weekly Walkers

The number of steps for last week's weekly walk are

Pedrevan Class: 253, 788 steps Lostledan Class: 488, 844 steps

Kwilkyn Class: 453,764 steps

If you need some extra help at this challenging time why not visit the two sites listed below who offer advice and guidance on what is available.

Turn2us

Turnzus is a national charity which helps people in financial need gain access to welfare benefits, charitable grants and other financial help – online, by phone and face to face through our partner organisations.

Below is the link to their website, https://www.turnzus.org.uk/

<u>Also</u>

Below is a link to support that is available in Cornwall and may be worth a look at if you need some extra help,

https://www.supportincornwall.org.uk/kb5/cornwall/directory/results.page? adultchannel=5-1





CATCH IT.



BIN IT.



KILL IT.

